
Iam pleased to
announce some impor-
tant changes for AI

Magazine. First, I would
like to welcome B. Chan-
drasekaran, of The Ohio
State University, as the
new book review editor,
and Robert Morris, of
NASA Ames Research Cen-

ter, as the new reports editor. I know that they will do an
outstanding job, and I urge the AI community to actively
support their work through submissions and suggestions.
Chandrasekaran has prepared an editorial, appearing in
this issue, presenting his vision for the book review section.
I thank the previous book review editor, Adele Howe, and
previous reports editor, Peter Patel-Schneider, for their

excellent service to the magazine.
Second, this issue marks the inauguration of an editorial

board for AI Magazine (their names appear on page two).
The editorial board members will play an active role in
guiding the magazine, monitoring progress across the field
and assuring that the magazine has timely, high-quality
articles on significant new developments. I expect the edi-
torial board to have a considerable impact on the maga-
zine, and I am very grateful to the board members for
accepting this responsibility.

Finally, to expedite the processing of submissions, AI
Magazine will now accept submissions in electronic form.
Full submission guidelines are available on the AI Magazine
home page, www.aaai.org/Magazine. I look forward to your
submissions!

David Leake
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